
Mar YTD

Calls For Service 2,228 6,888

Juvenile Complaints Investigated 41 95

Number of Adult Arrests 84 289

Number of Juvenile Arrests 6 10

Warrants Executed 30 114

Assault Investigations 4 10

Domestic Violence Investigations 60 213

Harassment Investigations 23 76

Orders of Protection Violated 10 25

Robbery Investigations 1 4

Sex Offense Investigations 2 9

Alarms Responded to 26 96

Burglary Investigations 3 9

Criminal Mischief Investigations 11 32

Larceny Investigations 23 86

Trespass Investigations 9 33

Drug Investigations 22 68

Fraud Investigations 17 45

Mental Health Problems Investigated 30 80

Missing Person Investigations 8 23

Overdose Investigations 8 26

Suicide Attempts Investigated 16 45

Animal Complaints Investigated 10 39

Landlord / Tenant Disputes 5 19

Neighbor Problems Investigated 24 66

Reports of Disorderly Conduct, Fights & Noise 63 199

Suspicious Activity Investigated 138 401

Motor Vehicle Accidents Investigated - Personal Injury 5 23

Motor Vehicle Accidents Investigated - Property Damage 61 184

Parking Complaints Investigated 24 74

Parking Tickets Issued 397 1,289

Traffic Stops Made 272 755

Traffic Tickets Issued 101 278

Hang-up Calls to 911 Requiring Police Response 13 54

Use of Force Incidents 17 62

Officers Injured On Duty 2 6

Prisoner Transports 38 119
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               Sgt. Smith and Sgt. Hare provide information and answer questions at Wells College. 

 

 

The Detective Bureau was assigned 27 new cases and closed 21 previously assigned cases. Detectives made 

1 adult arrest, which included 1 felony charge, and also executed 5 search warrants during the month. 6 

juveniles were petitioned to Cayuga County Family Court. The bureau had 106 open cases at the end of 

March. 

 

The Identification Bureau was assigned 63 new cases and a total of 239 items were received as 

evidence/property. Officers processed 75 photo memory cards during the month. Officers oversaw the state 

mandated reporting of 155 sex offenders residing in the City of Auburn which included 76 sex offender 

contacts. Officers sent 14 items out to the crime lab for further processing. The bureau collected 49.70 lbs of 

unused/unwanted prescription medications as part of our Medication Drop-Box Program. 

 

The School Resource Officer program took part in 63 incidents in March, which required intervention by 

school officers. The incidents included criminal cases, fighting, bullying, property checks, and other 

disruptive behavior. 

 

The Training and Planning Division coordinated 668 hours of training in March, where officers participated 

in a variety of training courses, including various armorer courses, Property Room Management, supervisor 

school, and Advanced Bloodstain Analysis. All members also received domestic violence training. 

 

During the month, we continued our community outreach to the public. Sgt. Smith and Sgt. Hare spent time 

at Wells College recruiting future officers, while Officer Dranczak joined several community organizations 

at Play Space during Resource Night. Several members of our department attended a Domestic Violence 

seminary, hosted by the Community Action Programs Cayuga/Seneca (CAP), at Springside Inn. We also 

joined the community at the Easter egg hunt at Emerson Park. 




